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27th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Key Stage 1 – Superhero Day 

Friday 15th October 

 

To celebrate this term’s learning, we invite all key stage 1 children to come to school dressed as 
Superheroes on Friday 15th October.  Our learning will be centred around lots of Superhero 
activities. 

 

Please find some costume suggestions below; we certainly don’t expect anyone to go to the 
trouble of buying a costume specifically for the one day.  A costume can be as simple as a dark 
t.shirt and joggers/leggings with a mask or using an old table cloth/sheet for a cape. 

   

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher on Class DoJo. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Leigh, Miss Brewster and Miss Birkby 

KS1 Team 

 
 
      


